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Public Holiday Notice 

 
 

 

The Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited (“ZSE”) wishes to advise 
stakeholders that there will be no secondary market trading from 

Monday 10 August to Tuesday 11 August 2020, which are both 
public holidays. 
 

Normal trading will resume on Wednesday 12 August 2020. For any 

enquiries, you can email info@zse.co.zw. 
 

Let us all continue to observe and practice the recommended 
precautions to prevent the spread of Covid-19. 
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